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Merry Christmas from all our children in Lebanon!
This December, our football academies in Beirut’s refugee camps will
welcome 120 children every week. Our English school now provides five
weekly sessions for boys and girls. And our art class runs every Monday
and Thursday. 

Fundraising
Update:
Jane has completed her 6
million steps challenge, walking
a grand total of 7,135,873 steps
in one year (2973 miles). 
Many thanks to everyone who
supported her, your donations
will give more girls the chance
to go to school.
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Congratulations to James,

Emma and Harriet for

completing the Royal Parks’ Half

Marathon – raising funds to help

Future Academy continue its

vital work in Beirut.



will buy a football kit for a child &
a training bib for our football academy

WE WILL SEND YOU A GIFT
CERTIFICATE FOR EACH

PRESENT PURCHASED
If you shop at Amazon,

Please visit Amazon Smile and select Future Academy UK
as your chosen charity. Amazon will then donate 0.5% of

the purchase price to us.

WITH CHRISTMAS
APPROACHING, WOULD
YOU LIKE TO GIVE A
LOVED ONE OR FRIEND A
PRESENT WITH A
PURPOSE?

https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/18640

Please use the link:

EVERY GIFT YOU BUY
WILL MAKE A
DIFFERENCE TO OUR
CHILDREN.

will buy a Lego set for our after-school
club

£10 will buy 2 books, one for a student &
one for our school library

£20
£30


